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Stephanie Olewski

From: Sandy Kitchen
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:54 AM
To: Stephanie Olewski
Subject: FW: Thoroughly confused regarding open air burning

 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Cindy Hallick   
Date: 2019-06-13 12:45 AM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Jennifer Astrologo <jastrologo@kingsville.ca>  
Subject: Thoroughly confused regarding open air burning  
 
Jennifer, 
 
I understand that June 21st council will be reviewing this bylaw.  As a tax paying citizen I would like to 
encourage this bylaw to be changed.  I see no reason why we cannot enjoy the fire pit in our backyard as long as 
we take the proper safety precautions to keep the fire contained. 
 
I recently purchased this fire pit so that I could enjoy some fireside chats with my family.  When I ask around 
people are under the assumption that as long as you have a grill and you are cooking something on it you are 
fine.  I pm’d Wendy Parson (wife of leamington fire chief) and she told me this was not the case.  I then stopped 
into the kingsville municipality office.  I spoke to Ms. Santos.  She pulled up the bylaw on her computer and she 
also said as long as you are cooking on it your fine. 
 
Can I please get some clarification.  If fire pits are not allowed I will be sadly disappointed. 
 
Cindy Hallick 
 
 




